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William Frey, P.E.

Interim Director of Highways

Illinois Department of Transportation
2300 South Dirksen Parkway
Springfield, IL 62764

Subject: Finding of No Significant Impact for Kellogg-Seminary Grade Separation in
Galesburg, Knox County, Illinois

Dear Mr. Frey:

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) approved the Environmental Assessment (EA)
for the Kellogg-Seminary Grade Separation project in Galesburg, Knox County, Illinois on
March 22, 2012. The FHWA reviewed the EA, the comments submitted during the public
comment period, and the Illinois Department of Transportation responses. Based on this
information, the FHWA agrees that the project will not result in a significant impact to the
human environment. The FHWA signed a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) and four
signed original FONSI documents were hand-delivered to Gary Galecki on June 11, 2012.

Please contact me at (217) 492-4637, if you have any questions regarding this determination.
Sincerely,

Heidi Liske, P.E.
Transportation Engineer

Enclosure

ecc: Mr. James Klein, Bureau of Local Roads and Streets, IDOT
Mr. Brad Koldehoff, BDE IDOT
Mr. Tony Sassine, D4 Local Roads Engineer, IDOT
Ms. Anne Haaker, Illinois Historic Preservation Agency
Ms. Andrea Martin, Federal Railroad Administration
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